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Dear parents and carers,

Welcome everyone to the newsletter this week. | hope everyone had a good break despite the weather. | am sure
everybody has seen the new Forest School area on the playground and the raised beds on the yard. The children
love going into this area. There will be further developments over the next few weeks and the Forest School will be
integrated into the children’s lessons. Mr Ariss has overseen this development and | would like to thank him for all
the work he has done to improve the school grounds. All the tubs are also being replanted by our gardener Max, so
the playgrounds continue to look even better.

We are finally coming out of socially distant bubbles from Monday as the number of cases has dropped. Thank you
to all our families for your patience over the last half term. We will be having assemblies again and the whole school
assembly on Friday will be open for all parents to attend.

Next week the children will be completing their Spring assessments which consist of a Maths, Reading, Writing,
Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling test. The children have worked very hard since September. As a school we
understand the importance of closing learning gaps and your help with listening to your children read and learning
their times tables is very important. During assessment week it is important that you get your children here on time
and not be late so your child can start their tests feeling confident and ready to learn. School doors open at 8.35 am.

Please can we remind you to not park on the zig zags by the school entrance as these are there for the safety of all
our families.

Remember, any problems at home please contact school so we can help you in any way we can. Please contact us if
your circumstances change, even if it is not school related. We may have the answer or know where you can get
support.

| hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe.

Yours sincerely d{

Christopher Holmes
Head teacher

Forest School World Book Day
234 We are very excited with We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday
our new Forest School 4th March. Children are invited to dress up as their
outside the main favourite character that day (non school uniform
entrance. The children day for everyone that day).
— have really enjoyed There will be lots of activities in school and we will
spending break and lunchtimes in the area. be using our newly completed forest school area.
There is a competition for the best photo of your
Over the next few weeks we will begin using the child reading in the outdoors. Please send your
forest school during teaching time as well. We photo entry in by 14th March by emailing it to
have themed our World Book Day celebrations admin@primet.lancs.sch.uk.
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around reading outdoors and enjoying the
outdoors and the classes #
will spend time in the
area during World Book
Day on Friday 4th March.
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Healthy Packed Lunches
If you send a packed lunch in to school for your
child’s dinner, please ensure that the contents are
a healthy meal. Please don’t send in leftover
takeaway or sweets. Do send in a sandwich, salad
or similar and fruit with a non sugary drink. A cake
or biscuit for their pudding is
appropriate, but please do not
send in chocolate bars. If you
have any queries, please
contact the school office. Visit
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-
families/recipes/healthier-

lunchboxes/ for ideas and tips.

Y4 Assembly
Y4 will be leading the Assembly in school on
Monday 7th March at 9am.
The class will be sharing the story of
Rama and Sita and will perform the
Dance of Light for Diwali.
Y4 parents are invited to join us for
this assembly.

Y6 Residential
Y6 Residential will take place 6th to 8th June 2022.
Letters have been sent home with further details.
This is always a great adventure
for all the children and we
would encourage all our Y6 chil-
dren to take part. If you have
any queries when you
receive the letter, please
contact the school office.

Dates for your Diary

4th March ~ World Book Day—dress up as your favourite
character. Send a photo in of your child reading
outdoors to enter our competition

4th March  Vision Screening in Year Reception

23rd March Y5 trip to Gawthorpe Hall
24th March  Parents Evening

31st March Reports sent home
1st April School closes for Easter Holiday at 1.15pm
19th April  School reopens after Easter Holidays

Certificate & Award Winners

21st January 2022
Year R: Arbaz, Zarrah, Mujtaba
Year 1: Elena, Hafsa, Leighlan
Year 2: Darcie-Rae, Isla, George, Katelyn, Rubab
Year 3: Miley, Zackery, Liyanna, Noah
Year 4: Elizam, Harley, Usman
Year 5: Leon, Fizi, McKenzie, All of Y5
Year 6: Leighson, Zoya Uzair

28th January 2022

Year R: Ewan

Year 1: Charlie, Mohammad Ali, Dalton
Year 2: Theo O, Katelyn, Theo M

Year 3: Lacey, Adil, Abdul Qazi

Year 4: Daniel, Sheharyar, Pasha, Savaira
Year 5: Lilly P, Elise, Sahil

Year 6: Lyla, Zohaib, Musa

4th February 2022
Year R: Maliyah, Abdul, Alayna
Year 1: Eshaal, Sophia
Year 2: Mason, Mohammad, Charlie
Year 3: Klay, Oscar, ling, Abdul Qazi
Year 4: All of class 4, Eliza, David
Year 5: Mia, Charleigh-Rae, Sonia
Year 6: Asher

11th February 2022
Year Reception: Maddie-Lee, Lucas, Donte
Year 1: Isaac, Fred, Stefan
Year 2: Tathir Fatima, Luke, Maisy, Theo O
Year 3: Lilly, Ava-Rose, Theo T
Year 4: Connor, Zohra, Fatme
Year 5: McKenzie, Oliver, Lily P
Year 6: Aneeqa, Ryan, Sarah, Maya

25th February 2022
Year Reception: Brian, Robert, Alayna
Year 1: Milo, Sophia, Zachary
Year 2: Ibrahim, Oscar, Luiza, Aliza
Year 3: Dylan, Saad, Lily M
Year 4: llenia, Hyusein, Andreea
Year 5: Lia, Leon, Marwan
Year 6: Rebecca, Nadir, Kristale

Y4 Athletics
Congratulations to the Y4 Athletics team who took
part in a competition against other
local schools last night.
Congratulations to Jacob for
winning his event and to the other
children who all did really well.




